

National Governors Association 444 North Capitol Street Suite 267 Washington, D.C. 20001-1512

Phone (202) 624-5300 www.nga.org/center

September 21, 2011

Cassie Lauver, Director Division of State and Community Health Maternal and Child Health Bureau Room 18-31 Parklawn Building 5600 Fishers Lane Rockville, MD 20857

Dear Ms. Lauver,

The National Governors Association supports the revised guidance for the Maternal and Child Health Title V Block Grant Program.

Thank you for consulting NGA and we look forward to continuing our work with the Health Resources and Services Administration and the Maternal and Child Health Bureau in the future.

Sincerely,

Krista Drobac

Director, Health Division

NGA Center for Best Practices